
  

Do you have a long 
term health condition 

such as  

asthma, COPD,  

diabetes or  

heart failure? 

 

If so, you will shortly be  

contacted by  

Falkland House Surgery and 
invited to make an  

appointment for a review 

 

It is important that the  

Surgery regularly reviews  

and assesses patients so they 

 can be provided with extra  

support if required 

 

 

 

 

 

Falkland House Surgery 

PATIENT  

PARTICIPATION  

GROUP 

 

 

JOIN YOUR PPG! 

To support the Surgery and its  

patients the PPG always needs 

new members 

Join us as an ACTIVE member 

or  

as a  VIRTUAL member  

through an email link 

TO FIND OUT MORE PLEASE  

CONTACT 

Margaret Booth 

margaret_booth@btinternet.com 

Nigel Gater 

nije.gater@blueyonder.co.uk 

For further information about the  

PPG check us out on the  

Falkland House Website 

 Our next meeting: 

Wednesday 24th April 5-7pm  

at Falkland House Surgery 

 

Newsletter 

Spring 

2024 

 



 

 

Why wait to see  

a doctor? 

Sheffield Minor Ailments 
scheme 

If your prescription is free and 
you are suffering from any of 
the following conditions, your 

pharmacist can offer free    
advice and free treatment: 

 

• Athletes foot 

• Chicken pox 

• Cold sores 

• Conjunctivitis 

• Constipation 

• Dental pain 

• Dermatitis 

• Diarrhoea 

• Haemorrhoids 

• Hay fever 

• Period pain 

• Pruritis [itching] 

 

 
 

Why wait to see a 
doctor?    

•   Sore throat 

•   Teething 

•   Threadworm 

•   Thrush [including oral thrush] 

•   Toothache 

•   Tummy upset 

•   Head lice 

•   Headache/earache temperature 

•   Indigestion/heartburn 

•   Insect bites and stings 

•   Mouth ulcers 

•   Muscular pain 

•   Nappy rash 

•   Nasal congestion 

 

Speak to your pharmacist today  

for further information 

NHS South Yorkshire 

Integrated Care Board 

 

 

 

Congratulations 

 to  all  on the success of 
our  

Christmas Quiz! 

 

The PPG raised  

a grand total of  

£1,159.19 

from our Christmas Quiz  

and have donated  

£400 each  

to the Archer Project 

 

 

and the S2 Foodbank 

 

 

 

with the remainder going into 
the PPG fund for further surgery 

projects. 

 


